The Miramichi United Soccer Club will hold its annual general meeting on Tuesday, March 27th from 7 to 9 pm in the school cafeteria at Nelson Rural School. Anyone wishing to attend is welcome.

To prepare for the up-coming soccer season, elections will be held to fill the following positions:

President

Vice-President: Miramichi

Vice-President: Sunny Corner

Secretary

Treasurer

Registrar       

Field & Equipment Coordinator

Coaches Coordinator

Referee Coordinator

Men’s League Coordinator

Tournament Coordinator

Jamboree Coordinator     

 

Miramichi United Soccer Club provides the opportunity for more than 500 area youth to participate in New Brunswick’s most played sport and is a volunteer based organization. 

To continue to provide these opportunities to our young people and continue our recent success, Miramichi United needs your help. 

The level of commitment you make is up to you – some positions require your commitment all year long while other positions only require your time for a few months of the year. Many previous executive and coordinator members will reoffer their services however new volunteers are needed to provide our youth with a high caliber soccer program at all age and skill levels. 

For more information or to nominate yourself or a friend, please contact Jason Hebert, President, Miramichi United Soccer Club,  at Jason.hebert@ge.com or 622-8530.  Nominations will also be accepted from the floor on the night of the Annual General Meeting. A call for volunteer coaches will be made at a later date.  

 Registration for summer soccer will start in March – watch your inbox and  for more information and the dates of mass registration. 

 HYPERLINK "https://exchange.nbed.nb.ca/owa/redir.aspx?C=0dce08e85c164d52a4fa1e6c1fc13e94&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.miramichiunited.ca" \t "_blank" www.miramichiunited.ca
